
Ontario South is very 

fortunate to have 

wonderful archives. 

The history of Alanon 

is kept alive in our 

archives.  We have old 

forums, old copies of 

open lines, group 

histories, district 

minutes and other 

fascinating things. 

 

 

Is your group or 

district having an 

event? I would be 

happy to set up an 

archives display at 

your event.  Send me 

an email and I will 

look into the archives 

and see what 

information I have for 

your district.   

 

Things to Think about: 
 

1. What sort of things should be submitted to the Ontario 
South Archives? G30-Area Archives Guidelines (click 
here) for more information on what to keep and what to 
build on. 
 

2. How will preserving this help others in the Alanon? 
 

 
3. What is the historical significance? 

 
4. How valuable is the material, item, or information? 

 

 
5. Is the information complete?  

 
6. Has my group submitted a group history? Group History 

Checklist (click here) 
 

 
7. Are you a long time member? Consider sharing your 

experience, strength, and hope by submitting your 
personal story (written or oral) to the Ontario South 
Archives. 
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http://www.al-anon.alateen.org/members/pdf/guidelines/G30.pdf
http://www.al-anon.alateen.org/members/pdf/guidelines/G30.pdf
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